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The EPA recommends that DoP&l condition the modification approval to require an erosion and sediment
control plan to be prepared and implemented for the construction of the proposed alternative transmission

line route.

Should you have any questions with respect to the attached notice, please do not hesitate to contact Mr
Lindsay Fulloon in the EPA’s Armidale office on (02) 6773 7000 or via e-mail at armidale@epa.nsw.gov.au.

Yours sincerely

MICHAEL LEWIS
Acting Head Regional Operations — Armidale

Environment Protection Authority



